
 

DIPALESENG LOCAL MUNICIPALITY 

 

URGENT PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

ELECTRICITY SERVICE DISRUPTION IN BALFOUR AND PARTS OF SIYATHEMBA 

 

The community is hereby notified an electricity service disruption which affects Balfour 

North, Balfour Town, Joe Slovo as well as Nkanini areas. 

 

On Sunday, 18th August 2024, Eskom had a planned outage at the Balfour Substation 

owing to routine maintenance work. During the energizing process, post this maintenance 

work, the transformer at the Balfour Munic Substation malfunctioned plunging all the 

above-cited areas into continued disruption of service.  

 

A specialized technical team from Witbank has been dispatched by Eskom and is 

currently onsite attending to the matter. 

 

Presently, the anticipated restoration time of this service cannot be pinpointed as the 

extent of damage and the way forward procedure are still to be ascertained.  

 

The municipality apologizes for any inconvenience caused by this anomality and will 

provide updates as and when necessary. 

 

 

MR. LWAZI CINDI 

MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

19 August 2024 
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